
 
 

Please join us in welcoming Brian King to our service today. Brian is 

the Associate Director for Northeast Fellowship of Independent 

Baptist Churches. A group dedicated to the spread of the Gospel 

in our Northeast region through healthy local churches. 

Playground Project Goal: $20,000        

The church voted to proceed with the proposed 

playground project! Details are available at the wel-

come center.  Donations now being accepted and 

can be dropped in the offering boxes-memo 

“playground”. Thank you! 

LIVE NATIVITY 
NOVEMBER 30th  

9:00 - NOON  

@ Armenia Mt. Shoe Store 
 

We have a set, costumes, and animals, we just 

need PEOPLE! Willing to help                                          

and be in on the fun?  

Sign-up at the welcome center  

Welcome to our guest speaker! 
December 1st  

Sermon Series Starts 
 

Thank you for attending today. It is a special day as we are 

celebrating Pastor Carl’s achievement and his official ordi-

nation. Thank you for being a part of this important mile-

stone in Pastor Carl’s ministry.  

 

December 22nd 

Christmas Celebration 

10:30 AM 
 

Refreshments and Fellowship                                 

prior to the service 

No Answers Bible Classes, Spark, or                 

staffed nursery 

Now Through  
December15th 

Pick up a box in the lobby and fill it with 

the suggested items. Return your filled 

box to the church and it will be deliv-

ered to a family in need in December. 

Donations of single items are also being 

collected. Our goal is 25 boxes! 

Happy Thanksgiving! 



SUNDAY — November 24th 

• Worship: for all ages in the auditorium - 10:30 AM 

• No Staffed Nursery today:  Families are welcome to use the nursery 

room as needed 

• No Spark Kid’s Church today: Kids are invited to pick up a sticker/

activity pack in the lobby! 
• Ignite Youth Group: (8th-12th Grade) @ the church, 6:00-8:00 PM 

 
MONDAY— November 25th 
 

• Last day of Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Collection!  
 

TUESDAY— November 26th 
 

• SonShiners Bible Study: @ the church, 10:30 AM.                                                      

Sonshiners also note: Dec. 18th-Christmas party @Steckiels                         

Dec. 19th-Manor Ministry, Dec. 31st-Bible Study 
               
THURSDAY— December 5th 
 

• Door of HOPE: For friends and family supporting another through 

addiction,  6:30 PM at the church. 

 

 

 

 

Name:_____________________________ 

Address:___________________________ 

____________________________________

____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please circle all that apply: 

 1st time guest 

 Returning guest 

 Married 

 Single 

 College 

 Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Serving opportunities 

 

I would like prayer for: 

 For staff only 

 For church-wide prayer chain 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Drop this form in an offering box!  

               11-24-19 

Stop by the welcome 

center for information  

on the church and a 

gift for newcomers!  Enjoy a 

free beverage from the station in the 

lobby! Feel free to bring it into our au-

ditorium. Connect with us! 

How good habits strengthen              
your spiritual life 

121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818    

www.fbctpa.com 

CONTACT US 

• Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor 

       mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212                                                         

 

• Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries 

        carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       

      
 

• Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant 

         stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  

                            
 

• Nathan Mewhort - Director of Young Adult Ministries  

         nate@fbctpa.com, 570-529-2218 

 

• Jason Wright - Lead Deacon, 570-673-8306 
 

 

 

DOOR OF HOPE Ministry to those dealing with addiction. 

Family support group meets 1st & 3rd Thursday each 

month at the church, 6:30 PM. For more information 

please contact Darl and Nancy Brown, 570-297-2205 or 

havehope@ptd.net 
 

SAFE CHURCH All staff and volunteers are screened and 

have background checks to ensure a safe environment 

for children and youth as they grow their faith. 
 

Counseling is available through our partnership with 

Foundations Christian Counseling.  Please feel free to 

speak to one of our Pastors for more information. 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

• Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby. 

Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for  your 

faithful support.      

   

 

 
 

ONLINE GIVING OPTIONS  

• Giving online is convenient and secure. Visit the church website at FBCTPA.com. 

Click on “give” at the top of the page, then click “online giving”! 

  


